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December 2024 



We wish you good health and joy as you embark to your home: 

Ray Bernard 

We would like to welcome our new residents; 
Carl Joseph     House 3    Elsa Holtzhausen   House 1   Helen Gormley   House 4 

     “May your stay be warm and your friends be many.” 

 

The residentÕs Christmas supper/party will be held in the Great Room 
this year. Each house will be having their own on the scheduled dates as 
seen below. Supper and entertainment will start at 5:00 pm.  
  We would like to extend an invitation to the family members to join 
us for these special occasions. Due to limited amount of space, only 
two(2) family member per resident can attend. Cost per family member 
$ 25.00. Please R.S.V.P. to the Recreation department via e-mail or 
phone a.s.a.p. Deadline to register is on December 13th, 2024. 

December 17th Tuesday     House 1               

        December 18th Wednesday  House 3     

                       December 19th Thursday    House 4     



 

Margaret Gillen          December   7, 1926 

Ethel Zurevell            December 12, 1941 

Marlene McCarthy     December 26, 1934  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Looking for that a perfect gift for Christmas. The rec dept has designed gift 
certificates for the Hair Salon. Treat them to a: 

Shampoo/set {$25} 

Haircut{$30} {ladies}  

Haircut ( $20) ( Men) 

Perm {$70} . 

Contact rec office to purchase.306-445-6990 ext.2  

 CARD GAMES 



 

ENTERTAINENT 



` 

 

Asmita Shrestha, PSW 

My name is Asmita and I have been working as a PSW at Harwood Manor for 
almost a year. I'm grateful for the opportunity of being able to work with such a 
supportive team and learning from their guidance. Even though the role of PSW is 
challenging, I feel great in helping the residents. I would like to thank our Boss 
for being such a great leader. I feel the way you lead our team is admirable and 
it constantly inspires me to do better my work everyday. I know that under your 
supervision, I'll continue to grow in my career. 

  

Hira Niraula, Housekeeping 

I'm Hira Niraula, originally from Nepal, and I'm thrilled to share my journey in 
Canada, where I've found a new home. Almost a year ago, I joined the Harwood 
Manor Family, caring for elderly parents. With over a decade of experience in 
Nepal's NGO and life insurance sectors, I was eager to bring my skills to 
Canada.  Harwood Manor welcomed me with open arms, providing a warm, 
supportive work environment that truly feels like family. I'm grateful for this 
opportunity to serve seniors with compassion and community. This experience 
has been profoundly different from my previous roles, yet incredibly rewarding.  
I remain thankful to the Harwood Manor Family for embracing me and fostering 
my growth. I look forward to continuing my Canadian journey with enthusiasm 
and gratitude. 



 

ACTIVITIES 



 

 

 

 

On behalf of Recreation Department, 
we wish you a very joy-filled Christmas 
in the company of your friends and 
family. May the New Year bring you all 
youÕve wished for.  

 

Rowell 

Mickey    Shiela 


